
Dear Praying Friends,

God gave us a great youth activity with the special needs group last Friday. 
Nora especially was very tuned in to the Bible lesson. I told one of Aunt Carol 
and Uncle Dan's stories on John 3:16, and then applied the verse to their lives. 
Please pray for Nora, and her parents, Vera and Laci.

Ibolya, who helps Andrew and Katie at kindergarten, asked Sarah recently for 
some Bible literature to read. We gave her some meditations from Spurgeon 
and an evangelistic booklet - "Life's Most Important Questions." She said she 
read them and is interested in reading more. Ibolya's mother-in-law is very 
close to passing away, and she has been thinking a lot about spiritual things 
lately.

We began teaching at the elementary school again this week. They also asked 
me to do a Bible class for the 6th and 8th graders each Thursday. We will have 
our first class tomorrow. Sarah and I appreciate your prayers for these 
opportunities.

Thank you for your praying!
Mike for the Fruehs

1)  

1)  Andrew and Katie working hard at Óvoda 
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